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Plan does this proposal aim to impact directly?  

N/A 
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N 

If so, how much? N/A 

What is the source of Funding? N/A 
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Chamberlain’s Department? 

N/A 

Report of: Chamberlain For Information 

Report author: John James & Andrew Little 
 

 
 

Summary 
 

The purpose of this report is to provide Members with the details behind the 2023/24 
recharges from Director of Information and Technology Services (DITS) and from the 
Commercial Services Team (CLPS) which was requested at the last meeting of 
Markets Board. 
 
A briefing note and illustrative calculations are attached to this report 
 
 

Recommendation 

Members are asked to note the content of this report 
 
Appendices 
 
Appendix 1 – Briefing Note 
Appendices 2 – 4 Detailed calculations in respect of Spitalfields Market 
 
Background Papers 
 
Report : Markets Revenue Outturn 2023/24 – Markets Board 22nd July 2024 
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